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Hi everyone, 

Quite a short newsletter this week (a collective 'phew' from all parents!!)  I would love your views in the 

survey below, and then a few other bits and bobs.  I will be sending a newsletter out on Tuesday as a 

final goodbye.  

 

I hope you all have a really great weekend.  Take care. 

 

 

Parent Survey 

In preparation for our Vision and Values day, we would really value your input into this one question 

survey.  Please select the 5 words that you feel best encompass our school moving forward (or add your 

own at the end).  If you are free on the morning of September 6th then we would love you to come and 



 

give your views for our revisioning session. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FFY9QBM 

 

 

 

Activity Morning at St. James' Church 

Thursday 4th of August 

Following the success of our last activity morning, we are inviting you to a summer activity morning at 

St. James' Church, on Thursday the 4th of August, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. including a free cooked lunch. 

Children must be accompanied by an adult. To book a place, please 

email annabelking0@gmail.com (that's a 'zero' not an 'O') with Activity Day in the title box. We look 

forward to welcoming you. 

 

 

 

Mufti 

Thank you so much for supporting the TCC students with the mufti day on Wednesday this week.  You all 

helped to raise £273.09, which will go a long way for care packages for the homeless.  Thank you. 

 

 

https://sch.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9254bb503b0ccd44f11397c6c&id=53dfe9410b&e=289633fa29
mailto:annabelking0@gmail.com


 

 

 

Year 6 Play 

I was so enormously proud of our Year 6 children this week in all that they did for their Leavers' Play.  I 

loved the energy, the humour and how spot on they were with their representations of the teachers.  It is 

such a daunting prospect to perform in front of so many people, and yet they all did it with so 

much confidence.  There will be more about the Year 6 children in Tuesday's newsletter, but I thought it 

was so important to tell all parents what an 'AMAZING' job they all did. 

 



 

 

H.A. x 16 

 

 

 

Learning Power Quote of the Week 

Something different for this term - some great quotes that link so well to different aspects of our 

learning, both as adults and children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary: 

Date Event 
Tuesday 26th July Last day of term – mufti and toys and games 

Wednesday 27th July School holidays start 

 


